## UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 240

The Hearing on the 2017-2018 Budget was held on August 21, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the Unified District Office. Those present were Board of Education members Lorraine Pecenka, Jeremiah Van Doren, Rosemary Neaderhiser, Ray Swearingen and Juanita Morris, Administrators Fred Van Ranken, Curtis Nightingale, Craig Gantenbein and Steven Kimmi; Clerk Cindy Regnier and 3 guests.

Vice President Rosemary Neaderhiser called the hearing to order at 6:00 p.m.

It was moved by Jeremiah Van Doren and seconded by Lorraine Pecenka to adopt the 2017-18 budget as published. The motion was carried 5-0.

Vice President Rosemary Neaderhiser adjourned the hearing.

Cindy Regnier Clerk